
 

 8 March 2022 
 
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 
 
   
Dear ________________: 

The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA) is a Non - Government 
Organization (NGO) that aims to provide quality seminars and trainings to internal 
auditors and other allied professions.   

We would like to extend an invitation for new or renewal of membership with the AGIA, 
which is open to all government employees who are internal auditors and/or performing 
internal control functions in all national and local government, government-owned and 
controlled corporations, government financial institutions and in state colleges and 
universities.  Membership is subject to submission of duly  filled out online Membership 
Application Form that is accessible at https://app.glueup.com/membership/8819/apply/. 
 
Your membership with the AGIA shall be categorized based on the following:  
 

Category Who Are Eligible 

a. Regular 
Member 

Appointed or designated internal auditors 

b. Associate 
Member 

Not appointed or designated as internal auditor but performing 
allied functions  

c. Honorary 
Member 

Have been a member in good standing for at least three (3) years 
prior to being honorably separated from government service and 
who have signified his/her intention to remain as active member  

The Association is hopeful that its members will gain valuable knowledge and experience 
with the trainings, annual convention and free webinars, as well as networking 
opportunities. 

Please feel free to circulate this letter invitation and for any inquiry, you may contact 
Ms. Renelyn Judilla at +63 9171800389 | (02) 77390045 or e-mail to 
membership@agiaph.org.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to AGIA! 

Sincerely, 

 
COL MA VENE R TACUBOY PAF (RET)   MARISSA N. FABRICANTE 
Chairperson, Membership Committee   President  
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